Maths, What's the
Point?

This mathematics-themed day gives students the
opportunity to explore the importance of maths, not only
when it comes to sitting their GCSEs but also in real life
contexts and careers beyond their time at school.

Open to Year 9 students from the University of Kent’s
Partner and KMPF schools.

Date: Wednesday 29th March 2023
Location: University of Kent, Canterbury campus
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